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While many youth activities were put
on pause during the pandemic, Scouting
was one exception. Not only did Sea
Cliff's Scouts BSA Troop 43 never miss
a beat throughout the past year, troop
leaders say, the changes have been bene
ficial.

"While it's been a difficult year for
anything, I think we're a unique youth
group in that we didn't have to fully
shut down," Assistant Scoutmaster
Grant Kletter said. "We were able to

remain safe and active in a restricted

pandemic environment, and still do
many of the activities that we would
have done anyway."

Like most organizations, Troop 43,
consisting of Scouts ages 11 to 17, ini
tially transitioned to a Zoom format at
the onset of the pandemic. "But the one
I thing I think we all got from that was
that, it wasn't good enough, it wasn't
what we wanted," Scoutmaster Kevin
White said, "and we had to come up
with something better."

White took on the role of Scoutmas
ter in June, when both the troop leader
ship and youth leadership positions
change annually and said he discussed
possibilities \vith the new leaders to
come up with a plan that followed the
New York State and Scouts BSA guide
lines.
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